
STONEWALL TELL ELEMENTARY
UNIFORMS ON SALE NOW

Please	visit	 	and	�ind	your	school	www.redbirdcustoms.com
to	purchase	any	of	the	products	available.	

All	purchased	items	will	be	sent	home	in	your	child’s	bookbag	on	Wednesdays.
Packages	will	be	sealed	and	labeled	with	your	child’s	name,	grade	level	and	teacher.

If	there	are	any	questions	please	contact		The	PTA		at		 	Thestonewalltellpta@gmail.com
or	gotshirts@redbirdcustoms.com

Thank	you	for	your	support!

Order now at redbirdcustoms.com

PTA SPONSORED
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